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          Windsor House 

By Email Only          Homes England – 6th Floor 
           50 Victoria Street 

London 
SW1H 0TL 

 
 
 
Dear  
 
RE: Request for Information – RFI3301 
 
Thank you for your recent email, which was processed under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). 
You requested the following information: 
 
Contact details for the following or most senior equivalent roles 
What primary software systems do you use? 
What computing devices do you provide for your staff? 
Infrastructure Services 
 
You provided further detail on the information sought which we have addressed in the tables below for ease. 
 
Response 
 
Contact details for the following or most senior equivalent roles: - Name and email 
CIO or Director of  ICT 
Head of Digital 
IT Operations Manager 
IT Strategy Manager 
Head of Procurement 
CFO or Director of Finance 
Director of Transformation 
 
We are able to inform you that we do hold the information that you have requested. However, we rely on Section 40 
(2) to withhold some of the information from disclosure. 
 
Section 40 – Personal information 
We are withholding information on the grounds that in constitutes third party personal data and therefore engages 
section 40(2) of the FOIA.  
 
To disclose personal data, such as names, contact details and email addresses could lead to the identification of third 
parties and would breach one or more of the data protection principles. 
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You may also complain to the Information Commissioner however, the Information Commissioner does usually 
expect the internal review procedure to be exhausted in the first instance.  
 
The Information Commissioner's details can be found via the following link  
 
https://ico.org.uk/ 
 
Please note that the contents of your request and this response are also subject to the Freedom of Information Act 
2000.  Homes England may be required to disclose your request and our response accordingly. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Information Governance Team 
For Homes England 
 

 

 

 






